
To : GAM APMM AS365N3 TECHNICAL STAFF

Date : 12 February 2024

Reference : GAM/APMM/AS365N3/ MEMO/1/2024

Subject : NCR remarks during IQA audit related to Technical Personnel

1. This is a latest rule for all GAM APMM AS365N3 Technical staff due to NCR No 2 IQA
audit on 9February 2024 for non compliance report which related to:

a) Technical Personnel Training - All personnel are required to ensure the due date of
their MMP training still valid. Please take necessaries action by informed the
Supervisor for training to be conducted by Training Department or internally
conduct by MM or SMM (MMP Part 6 Appendix 2)

2. Please be informed that all GAM APMM AS365N3 Technical staff are required to follow
the rules. Failure to obey the rules will cause inefficient and will be jeopardized
maintenance safety . Any update shall be done in timely referring to the rule’s
compliance.

3. Please refer to the MM/SMM if you have any enquiry or question regarding the rules.

Thank You.

NURUL AZHAN B SALLEHUDDIN
Senior Maintenance Manager


